
Town of Fairfax 

 

Minutes of  

Fairfax Parks and Recreation Commission  

Monday, September 14, 2020 

7:00 p.m.  

Via Zoom 

 

PARC Commissioners in attendance:   Sisi Parry-Hansen, Sam Parry, Chris Borjian; Staff 

in attendance:  Maria Baird, Recreation & Community Services Coordinator, Sean 

Reddix, Briana Burkhardt, Laurel Parnell 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.    

 

The minutes of the August 10, 2020 meeting were approved. 

 

New Business 

 

1. Request for memorial bench at Bolinas Park in memory of Pat Reddix- 

Sean Reddix attended the meeting to request a memorial plaque for his father Pat 

who passed away from cancer.  His father was a long time Fairfax resident who 

was well loved in the community.  Maria & Sisi will identify placement at Bolinas 

Park.  ACTION ITEM:  Sam made a motion to approve the memorial plaque 

placement on a bench in Bolinas Park; Sisi seconded, all Commissioners 

voted in favor.     

 

2. Request for memorial bench at Peri Park in honor of Catono Perez- 

Briana Burkhardt attended the meeting along with Catono’s mother, Laurel 

Parnell.  Briana attended high school with Catono, who grew in Fairfax.  Catano 

was tragically murdered in San Francisco 5 months ago.  His mother and Briana 

would like to honor his memory with a plaque on a bench.  ACTION ITEM:  

Sam made a motion to approve the memorial plaque, Chris seconded, all 

Commissioners voted in favor.  Maria, Sisi, Briana and Laurel will meet in 

Bolinas Park on Wednesday at 2 p.m. to look at bench placement options.  

 

3. Peri Park Playground Renovation update- Chris shared a website from Bears 

Playground  Company that has playground equipment with a similar look to the 

existing one.  There are many affordable options that the group would like to 

examine for Peri Park, especially for the older kids (5-12) age group structure.    

 

4. Fairfax Theater Company update–Sam stated he would like to buy some 

equipment out of this year’s budget to help with the play production.  He would 

like to request an idea for a future Art in the Parkade exhibit at the next meeting.  

 

The next meeting will be on October 19.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.   

 


